
 

6th June 2025 

Dear Families,  
 
It has been lovely to welcome everyone back to school this week for the start of a jam packed 
second half to the summer term.  So many wonderful events to look forward to this term from 
the Midsummer Dance in a few weeks’ time, to Sports day, Educational Visits and hopefully 
some warm weather and sunshine too!  
 
Whilst it has been a short week, we have packed a lot in! Year 6 presented a fantastic Art Gal-
lery for their families yesterday.  They thought about having different roles to welcome everyone 
in, share the artwork and talk about their inspiration for the pieces of art on show.  Well done to 
them all!  
 
Yesterday, our Year 5 & 6 Hockey team went to the Hampshire Finals on the mainland, for what 
became an incredibly wet tournament! They played really well and were incredibly resilient 
throughout. Well done Team Binstead! 
 
Tonight, our Cricket team are off to represent the school.  I know you will join me in wishing 
them good luck! I look forward to hearing how they got on later on tonight.  
 
Next Tuesday (10th) we welcome the parents of our new entrants in September. They will be 
coming to hear all about their child's journey throughout Team Binstead and to hear how they 
can support their children along with us as a team.  I always look forward to meeting the new 
parents and welcoming them into Team Binstead.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone.  
 
With very best wishes,  
Mrs C  
 

 

Attendance  22nd May—4th June 

EYFS:  94.4%                     Year 1:  82.8% 

Year 2: 85.1%                     Year 3:  92.2% 

Year 4: 98.9%                    Year 5: 95% 

Year 6: 88.3%       Whole School       94.34% 



Cheese, Beans or Cheese and Beans Jacket potato, tomato pasta,  yoghurt and fruit available daily 

;;; 

 

 Week 1 

menu 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

  

Thursday 

  

Friday 

Option 1 

  

Cheese and 

Tomato   

Pizza 

BBQ      

Chicken and 

Rice 

Roast  Chicken 

Roast  Potatoes 

Beef Burger 

and Wedges 

Fish 

Option 2 

  

Broccoli 

and Leek 

Tart 

Macaroni 

Cheese 

Butternut 

Squash and   

Tomato Bake 

Quorn Burger Veggie   

Fingers 

Dessert Chocolate 

Brownie 

Fruits of the 

Forest 

Jelly 

Caramel 

Mousse 

Strawberry Ice 

Cream 

Ginger   

Biscuit with 

Fruit 

If your child is absent from school, please email or phone the office by 9.15am.               

Telephone calls must be confirmed in writing within 7 days or the absence will be coded 

as unauthorised. 

Children arriving between 8:55 and 9:15 will be coded as ‘Late’. Arrivals after 9:15 are  

coded as an ‘unauthorised absence’ for the session. 

If they have a medical appointment and are going to be late, please also let us know and 

tell us if they would like a school meal ordered. 

Holidays in term time -  

Due to new Government led expectations you may be asked to show proof of travel so 

please do not be offended if we ask. We are fulfilling our legal obligations. Thank you 



 

DATE  EVENT 

Thursday 12th June Year 5 start sailing 

Thursday 12th June Year 6 Network Ryde Trip—need packed lunch 

Friday 13th June Father’s Day Sale 

Tuesday 17th June Royal Life Saving Society Water Safety Talk Years 3—6 

Tuesday 24th June Mid-Summer dance 

Thursday 26th/ Friday 27th June Year 6 trip to London 

Friday 4th July Year 3 trip to Dinosaur Isle  

Friday 4th July Summer Fayre 

Saturday 5th July Mardi Gras  

Tuesday 8th July Year 6 Transition Day 

Wednesday 9th July Year 1 trip to Naturezones 

Wednesday 9th July Year 5 trip to River Caul 

Thursday 10th July Sports Day 

Monday 14th July  Year 6 trip to Paultons Park 

Thursday 17th July Year 6 leavers production 

Friday 25th July Last day of school year 

Monday 28th July School closed to pupils - development day 

Tuesday 29th July School closed to pupils - development day 

COMMUNITY CENTRE CAR PARK 

We were disappointed to hear that a community centre volunteer had suffered verbal abuse from a parent when 

asked not to park in the car park. The community centre car park is private, for use of  the members and any per-

sons hiring the facilities. The car park should not be used to drop off or collect children. Please see relevant signs. 

The staff car park is also not to be used unless you have prior approval.  

Neither the school, the council or Binstead Community Center accept any liability for loss, damage or injury to 

persons and vehicles. 






